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May 12, 2020 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Whirlpool previously offered service kit 8201630, which included both a metal fan blade for use 
on older refrigerator condenser motors and a plastic fan blade for use on more recent motors. 
Due to limited remaining inventory of the metal fan blade, we no longer have a kit available with 
both blades.  

 

The plastic blade 2225834 is now available by itself as part number W11458267.  As long as 
inventory remains, the metal blade 2190685 can be ordered as part number WP2190685. 
Please direct each customer to the appropriate single blade kit that matches their needs.  The 
plastic blade is used on motors with an unthreaded, 1/8" diameter shaft, while the metal blade 
was used on motors with a threaded, 1/4" shaft.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

Regards, 

Whirlpool Corporation 

Consumer and Appliance Care 
 


